
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
April 6, 2021 
 

 

Walk on the Hill back in bloom 
 
The Town of Vienna’s Walk on the Hill is reopening for in-person attendance, so grab your face 
covering and come enjoy lovely gardens and live entertainment Sunday, April 25.   
 
Due to covid-related precautions being taken, Walk on the Hill attendees are required to sign up 
in advance for one of two shifts, either 1:30-3 pm or 3:30-5 pm. A total of 500 attendees will be 
admitted into the event, 250 per shift. Signup is available at viennava.gov/webtrac. The 
deadline to register is noon Friday, April 23.  
 
Each individual planning to attend the event must sign up regardless of their age. Limit six 
registrations per household. All event attendees must wear a mask or face covering and 
practice social distancing. 
 
This annual event offers a self-guided tour through participating yards and gardens in Vienna's 
historic Windover Heights neighborhood.  
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